
MEIFOD sessions notes 2020 Notes 2021 - intentions and alternatives
person Mon Mon Tue Tue Wed Wed Thu Thu Fri Fri green - keen to return. 

AM PM AM PM AM PM AM PM AM PM red - not returing - found another placement
amber - unsure or anxious about returning (or intentions unclear)

1 1 1 1 1 1 1 wants to return asap wants to return asap. Doing 3 days at Woodlands in the interim

2 1 1 not returing not returning 

3 1 1 1 1 not returning not returing 

4 1 1 1 1 desp to get back going insnane wants to return

5 1 1 1 1 not returning at ths time due to health concern re health and covid

6 1 1 1 1 GG GG 1 1 possibly drop meifod but attend GG only 
due to dementia

not returing 

7 1 1 1 1 not returning Not returning

8 1 1 not open to cdt not known to DCC complex disabilities team

9 1 1 1 1 GG GG 1 1 continue possible transport issues needs 
to clarify transport policy 

Would like to return on fewer days. PCP review due. Looking at Y Bont 
alternatives. 

10 1 1 continue possible transport issues Would like to return to Meifod. Had additional day on farm to replace. 

11 1 1 1 1 wants to return asap Not saying yes or no to Meifod at the moment. Going to Garden Control. Said 
no to woodlands due to costs of transport. 

12 1 1 1 1 res care not returning at this time Advanced dementia. Not clear how he would manage. Has hand over hand 
support with simple tasks so unlikely to be appropriate. 

13 1 1 1 1 can attend independantly wants to return

14 1 1 1 1 1 continue possibly walk to placement Yes. Was starting back at Coop. 

15 1 1 1 1 res care not returning at this time Yes. In meantime has Woodlands at flexible hours with Cooptions. 

16 1 1 need to follow up if attending as he did 
not want to, 

does not want to return - was unhappy before closure

17 1 1 would like to return from September wants to return - info from survey response indicates this

18 1 1 prefer to return to popty first unable to clarify return to 
Meifod

19 1 1 1 1 1 not open to cdt Not known to DCC complex disabilities team (out of county resident). 
Survey response says he wants to return

20 1 1 1 1 1 not returning not returning

21 1 1 1 1 mum would say this is his first choice defo wants to return according to info from mother

22 1 look at another type of activiy using 
community navigator 

unable to clarify

23 1 1 not returning at present Yes. Would like to go back but issues with finding support as he is 1 to 1

24 1 1 shielding until 16th, return not 
confirmed, agency talking with mum

Yes

25 1 1 1 1 looking at options with family unable to clarify
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